NOTICE OF APUBLIC HEARING
The public is invited to attend and
discuss the Community Preservation
Act (CPA), the Community Preserva-
tion Fund, and the needs, possibili-
ties, and resources of the City for the
acquisition and preservation of open
space, historic resources, affordable
housing, and recreational resources.
The Newburyport Community
Preservation Committee will hold a
Public Hearing on Wednesday, Oc-
tober 13, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. Due to
broad concerns over the spread of
Coronavirus (Covid-19), this public
meeting will be held online. Please
join the online meeting by visiting
the City of Newburyport website
at  https://www.cityofnewburyport.
com/community-preservation-com-
mittee/events/300031. The next
yearly CPA grant cycle will begin in
February 2022. Relevant materials
are available on the City website at
https://www.cityofnewburyport.com/
community-preservation-committee .
For questions contact: cpc@cityof-
newburyport.com .
Michael Dissette, Chair
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